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August 2017 

 

Dear Members of the Classical Community, 

 

I hope you are having a restful and enjoyable summer. It is that time of year again when we must 

begin to think about the opening of school.  

 

This past spring Classical was designated as one of America’s Most Challenging High Schools 

by the Washington Post for the second year in a row. Also, once again Classical was designated 

a gold medal school and ranked #1 in the State of Rhode Island by U.S. News and World Report. 

I want to thank the students, parents and teachers for all their great work, effort and commitment 

in the pursuit of high academic achievement.  

 

We have finalized our Classical High School calendar for the year; please look for this on our 

website. In order to increase parent/school/community communication, I will be once again 

using our Parentlink telephone communication system.  Please check our website on a 

continuous basis for updates and information at www.classicalhighschool.org.  

 

Please mark your calendar; our annual Open House will be held on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 

from 6:30-8:30pm.  

 

Please enjoy the rest of the summer.  We will work tirelessly to provide for you the best high 

school experience possible. Here is wishing you a peaceful, happy and successful school year.  

 

As always thank you for all your support and cooperation. Welcome back! 
 
 
 

Scott D. Barr 
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